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Announcing Anthem Provider Contract and Fee Schedule Notifications 
for California 

 
In a recent article of Anthem’s provider communication publication, it was announced that Provider 
contract and fee schedule changes would now be announced through electronic notification. Starting in 
Mid-July, Anthem will be rolling out the electronic notifications of these changes. Providers will be able to 
log in to Availity and download the digital copy of the changes made to their contracts or fee schedules. 
 
When Anthem notifications are received regarding fee schedule updates or provider contract 
amendments, the content will now be downloaded from Availity.com.  In order to take advantage of this 
update, Provider will need to log in to Availity and access the Provider Online Reporting application to 
register authorized users they wish to be notified of the changes. This will allow the users to see future 
newsletter articles notifying them when they can download content regarding the changes. 
 
Access the Provider Online Reporting Reference Guide Here where you can find guidance on the following: 
 

 For Availity Administrators – How to assign access 

 For Users – How to navigate to the reports  
 

If you are not currently registered for the Availity Portal, go to www.availity.com to complete the online 
application. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information on this topic, please contact your APS Practice 
Manager. 
 

 

https://anthempc-attachments-prod.s3.us-west-2.amazonaws.com/pdf/articles/Provider%20Contract%20and%20Fee%20Sche...%20-%20ca5491.pdf
http://www.availity.com/

